

Beech Class Newsletter



Friday 9th May 2025





Highlights of the Week:







With our Where topic we have been looking at the Jungle this week, discovering what animals live there, what different things we might see and how it would be different from our outside areas! The children have loved 'The Animal Boogie', first reading and then dancing and playing instruments along to a song version!

This week we have been thinking about -

- Counting in order and skipping numbers.
- Saying what amount and who has more.
- Matching our RWI sounds.
- Thinking about greetings and what we can say when meeting people.





















Head Teacher Awards

Bella for amazing counting and ordering! Ezra for brilliant listening and answering questions! Safe Award:

James for being safe when picking from his visuals.

Messages:

- Our next swimming session will be on Monday 12th May.
- Please can spare clothes be sent in with your child, as we do more outdoor learning with the better summerterm weather we may have increased need to change clothes for your child's comfort.
- If you have any photos of your child visiting a city and wish to share that would be great for our topic work.
- If you need to contact us you can do this through the red home-school book or the class email beech@mapleridge.hants.sch.uk

Wishing you all a lovely weekend!